

June 1, 2016

Ailene Batoon, Project Manager Tetra Tech 301 Ellicott St., Buffalo, NY 14203

RE: Sunoco Pipeline Project

Dear Ms. Batoon:

Lower Allen Township has reviewed the documents submitted for the above referenced project. The plans are consistent with the Township's Stormwater Management and Floodplain Management Ordinances.

Please contact our office if there are any questions or if additional information is needed.

Sincerely,

Daniel J. Flint, P.E. NSPE

Community Development Director/Township Engineer